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2nd September 2025  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
We are very much looking forward to seeing our students start Year 11 tomorrow, Wednesday 
3rd September.  
 
The everyday attendance of your child at the academy is of the utmost importance to maximise 
their potential of achieving well in their GCSEs. From Monday 8th September all Year 11 will 
attend a compulsory Period 6. This means students will attend until 3:30pm each day and have 
focused intervention in English, Maths and their Option subjects. Students will attend until 
3:30pm Monday - Thursday. On a Friday, students can go home at 3:00pm. 
 
Students will also be set weekly homework to complete. If students do not complete their 
homework, particularly in English and Maths, they will stay on a Friday after school for a 
minimum of 30 minutes to ensure this work is completed to a good standard. 
 
I look forward to seeing all Year 11 students tomorrow and working with them in their final year 
at the academy.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs. C Robson 
Principal 
 
 


